
From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
To: kirsten@libbylawoffice.com
Cc: Ulrich, Beth (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: appealed tax assessment for 855 Rice St/ business loans
Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 11:14:00 AM
Attachments: image002.png

Ms. Libby,
 
This email is to confirm that at the Legislative hearing today for the proposed tax assessment for 855
Rice Avenue (File No. J2205B, Assessment No. 228104) Ms. Moermond will recommend that the City
Council reduce the assessment from $472 to $390.
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for February 23, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in room 300 City Hall.
If you are contesting Ms. Moermond’s recommendation, you may appear in person or send written
testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us or by voicemail at 651-
266-6805. If you don’t wish to contest, no further action is needed.
As discussed in the hearing, I’ve copied Ms. Ulrich here with Planning and Economic Development,
who may be a resource in any potential City funds for business assistance loans. I’ve also copied CM
Thao’s office.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
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